Prince George’s County Technology Council Technology Entrepreneurship Mentoring Program 
Entrepreneurs are driving our economy and are modeling the way for young people who will one day enter the business world. Our region’s lack of entrepreneurial resources and training impacts our ability to fully exploit the region’s technological potential and receive economic benefits taking us beyond our current major market areas.
Technology Entrepreneurship education teaches students how to creatively solve problems, how to plan and communicate ideas, and about the risks and rewards of starting and running their own businesses. The Prince George’s County Technology Council Technology Entrepreneurship Mentoring Program centers on middle and high school students in Prince George’s County to address these very issues. With the development of the Technology Entrepreneurship Program Web site and a partnership between the Prince George’s Tech Council, University of Maryland Educational Technology Outreach Programs, and Junior Achievement of the National Capital Area, PGTC-TEMP plans to reach and inspire many more future technology entrepreneurs.
 
The program is being piloted at Duval High School, and offers students the academic background, business and technological expertise, and the practical training needed to "hit the ground running" in the business world. Students learn how to create and present their own technology business plans, market products, and understand financial planning, securities, and global industries. Students work closely with the financial, legal, and technology business/entrepreneurial community and explore all facets of the free enterprise system.  Students leave the program with the ability to --assess and more formally conceptualize their ideas, utilize business strategies and contacts, understand the art of networking, and master the tools necessary for success. The region's technology industry gains trained students with entrepreneurial skills in the technology arena. 

